
From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
To: Kelsey, John M. (Fed)
Cc: Bassham, Lawrence E. (Fed)
Subject: PQC randomness notes
Date: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 8:54:35 AM

John,
         Did you send Larry some notes on what we want to send in response to Dan regarding PQC
randomness implementations?  I think that’s what we had decided to do when we met last week. 
Thanks!
 
Dustin
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